
  
  
  
  

  The ASE Requesting All Entities, Authorities and Dealers to
Communicate Electronically 

  October 10, 2020  

In line with the instructions of the official and government authorities, which include the tightening 
of public safety measures, in light of the Corona pandemic to reduce the number of employees
working on the site, and in continuation to work with the emergency plan at the Amman Stock
Exchange (ASE) by activating the mechanisms of remote work.

The ASE administration is requesting all entities, authorities and stakeholders to communicate with
the ASE by calling (065664109), and providing it only with all correspondence via the two e-mails
shown below:

·       diwan@ase.com.jo

·       listing@ase.com.jo

We wish to assure everyone of the necessity to adhere to the procedures and instructions followed
by the Stock Exchange, wishing everyone good health and safety.
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